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Kiwanis Lakeshore THE  
BULLETIN 

Tuesday Jan. 3, 2023 Dinner meeting 
 

Dinner 6 p.m. at the Casa Grecque, 7218 Newman Blvd 
LaSalle. Zoom at 7 p.m. 
 

Word from the President 
Greetings Fellow Kiwanians, 
 

As we embrace this New Year, I would like to call upon 
all of us to face forward and realize the talent in each of 
us.  I would like you to try something new, take on a new 
project and get to know your fellow Kiwanians just a 
little bit better.   
 

Kiwanis engages ordinary women and men like us and 
gives us extraordinary opportunities.  We all know this 
to be true.  The best resource we have is our members 
and there is no doubt that this club is abundant in very 
talented people.   
 

And so, as we look forward to the endless possibilities 
of this brand-new year, I wish each of you health and 
happiness for 2023.    
 

Sincerely, Jo-Ann A. Davies 
 
Guest-Speaker- Rescheduled to February 7th  
 

Upcoming Speakers –February 7th Mike Grenier  
*(Presentation in English with bilingual Q&A) 
We look forward to welcoming Mike Grenier on January 
3rd. Mike is Executive Director of A Horse Tale Rescue 
(AHT). The AHT Experience program provides equine 
assisted activities and learning to groups of individuals 
with mental health, physical or other special needs from 
community support organizations, learning institutions 
and select frontline professions.  
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries  
Johanne Senécal – January 3 
Steve Dursa – January 3  
Rae Sarrasin – January 7 
John Closs – January 10  

 

Kiwanis anniversaries  
Gord Stewart Jan 20, 1986; Brian Cadoret Jan 17, 1996 
Ron Della Porta Jan 22, 1997; JoAnn Davies Jan 5,2018 
Rae Sarrasin Jan 3, 2019 
 
Upcoming Events: Golf Tournament in June 
 
Other News & Notes – “It’s all for the Kids” 
A very condensed report of the preparation and 
delivery of the 7-week Nuts & Cakes Holiday fundraising 
campaign to help kids.   
 

Ron, with several Kiwanians and Friends of Kiwanis, put 
in countless hours at some 30 locations x 6 hours x 2 
people + travel +++.  
 

Leading up to the campaign there are countless hours 
spent by Ron in calling, emailing, and visiting sales 
locations; and then repeating the process with suppliers 
to ensure we have all the goods. Add to that the 
receiving and stocking of products in the warehouse 
and at his home, the preparing and loading of his car for 
these 30 EVENTS, plus unloading and setting up 
presentation tables for the volunteers.  
 

Behind the scenes are the graphic design, printing, 
Website sales implementation, counting and depositing 
of funds, publicity, corporate sales, and more.   
 

On behalf of the countless children who benefit from 
your time, compassion, and generous dedication to 
helping others, Ron extends a huge thank you to all.   
 
Follow us on our socials 
Facebook | Instagram 

 
Send your news to  
andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca 

Kiwanis Club of Lakeshore Montreal 
34, 34th Avenue, Lachine, Québec H8T 1Z2 
(514) 620-9270 www.lakeshorekiwanis.ca 

on behalf of the countless children who benefit 
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